INFORMATION SERIES

The Global Education Office will hold weekly
information sessions on topics related to study abroad.

Why should you study abroad?
What are your options?
How do classes and credits work?

What about the costs and funding?
And more...

When: from February 5 to March 26 at

Where: |

Contact vtabroad@vt.edu or (540) 231-5888 for
questions.

Studying abroad starts here.



